
Changes to  
Ontario Auto Insurance 
Give You More Choice

On September 1, 2010, changes are coming to auto 
insurance in Ontario. 

Additional accident benefit choices will allow you to 
customize your policy to suit your needs. 

These choices will give you greater influence over  
the price you pay for insurance.

Pricing will vary based on the benefits you purchase.

WHAT’S NEXT
The reforms and new choices take effect  
September 1, 2010.
Your policy will remain unchanged until your next 
renewal. At that time, you’ll be provided with more 
information on the changes and your options. 

After September 1, 2010, you can also choose to 
make changes to your policy prior to its renewal date.



STAY TUNED FOR MORE INFORMATION

Contact your insurance representative  
identified on the material from the insurance 
company enclosed with this document.
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For general information about changes to auto 
insurance in Ontario, contact:

	 Insurance Bureau of Canada
IBC 	Consumer Information Centre

	 www.ibc.ca
	 Telephone: (416) 362-9528
	 Toll-free: 1-800-387-2880

 	 Financial Services  
       

	
Commission of Ontario

   	 www.fsco.gov.on.ca 
	 Telephone: (416) 250-7250 
	 Toll-free: 1-800-668-0128 
	 TTY (416) 590-7108, 
	 1-800-387-0584


